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Membership Growth Committee 

 
The Membership Growth Committee was established in the summer of 2019.  Its goals are: 

1.  To enhance the experiences of the current QC members; 

2.  To introduce QC to the greater geographic community; 

3.  To invite and encourage additional QC membership. 

 

 


